
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 
September  22, 2019 

At approximately 2233 hours on Saturday night, September 21, Burlington Police received calls 
At approximately 0405 hours on Sunday morning, September 22, Burlington Police received a 
call from a person known to the department, stating that friends had informed him a transient 
male was unresponsive on the waterfront. Officers responded and located a deceased male 
white, lying in a makeshift campsite in the bushes alongside the railroad tracks at the northwest 
end of the parking lot at College Street and Lake Street. Police do not currently suspect foul 
play, but we are continuing to investigate. We are withholding the decedent’s name until 
efforts can be made to notify family. 

Jon Murad  
Deputy Chief, Burlington Police Department 
(802) 735-7143 
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